

Moredon Primary & Nursery School

Moredon Road, Swindon, Wiltshire SN2 2JG

Tel: 01793 600344 Email: admin@moredon.swindon.sch.uk

Website: www.moredon.swindon.sch.uk Follow us: @MoredonPrimary

Principal: Mrs Claire Leach

Wednesday 3rd September 2025

Year 6 Trip to Tudor World

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have planned to take Year 6 pupils to Tudor World this term. We will be guided around the museum by costumed characters, take part in a workshop based on Tudor crime and punishment and tour Stratford-Upon-Avon with Mr or Mrs Shakespeare!

Visit date:	Thursday 2 nd October 2025
Children must be in school by:	8.00am
The coach will arrive back at:	5.00pm
Children will need to wear:	Full school uniform
Cost of the trip:	£22.10
Deadline to pay on ParentPay:	Friday 26 th September

As school budgets are extremely tight, we rely on parents paying for trips. We will be unable to go ahead with the trip if not enough payments are received. Should we have to cancel, those who have paid will receive a full refund.

Your child will need to bring:

- A packed lunch
- Two snacks (one for mid-morning, one for the afternoon before we leave)
- Plenty of drinks to last all day (no fizzy or milk-based drinks please)
- A coat (weather dependent)

Mobile phones must <u>not</u> be brought to school on this date as they will not be taken on the trip. Children do not need to bring any spending money.

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, or if you pay for your child's meal and would like a school-made packed lunch, please book this via ParentPay no later than <u>midnight on Wednesday 24th September</u>. Please note that we will not be able to provide a packed lunch if you try to book after this date. Similarly, if you book a hot dinner in error, it will be automatically cancelled.

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please supply them with the appropriate medication (including some for the return journey) and give this to your child's class teacher in a named box/envelope. We will take asthma inhalers from school with us.

Please return the attached slip so that we know whether you are collecting your child or if he/she is able to walk home alone when the coach returns to school at approx. 5pm. Any significant delays, we will update you via Class Dojo.

Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind Regards,

Miss Carter and Mrs Brasier-Ayres

Year 6 Tudor World

I give permission for my child		in class
to attend the trip to Tudor World on Tuesday	2 nd October 2025.	
(Payment of £22.10 to be made via ParentPag	y.)	
I give my child permission to walk home when the coach returns to school.		
☐ My child will be collected when the coach returns to school.		
Signed	(Parent/Carer)	Date